
 

 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

 
 

TPB EXTENDS SUSPENSION OF ENDORSEMENTS TO UP-PGH AND 
PCMC FOR 50% RT-PCR SUBSIDY FOR APPROVED DOMESTIC 

TOURISTS FROM MAY 01-14, 2021  
 
 

Following the announcement of the Office of the President extending for 
another two weeks, the Modified Enhanced Community Quarantine (MECQ) 
status of NCR, Bulacan, Cavite, Laguna, and Rizal, the processing and 
endorsement of applications for RT-PCR test subsidy to PCMC and UP-PGH will 
continue to be suspended from 01 to 14 May 2021. 
 
We shall resume endorsements to our partner hospitals on 12 May 2021. Kindly 
take note:   
 

• UP-PGH is closed for swabbing of outpatients every Sunday 

• PCMC endorsements are for previously approved applicants prior to 05 
March  

 
The aforementioned endorsement dates are for those scheduled to depart on 
15 May 2021 onwards.  As mentioned in our previous advisory, tourists whose 
flights were rescheduled may send their updated flights and hotel bookings to: 
phtravel@tpb.gov.ph (UP-PGH) and phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph (PCMC) for 
rescheduling of the RT-PCR Test, subject to availability of slots for UP-PGH 
applicants in view of their maximum capacity of 150 approved applicants per 
day. 
 
Kindly indicate in your email the subject: APPLICANT/S FOR SWAB 
RESCHEDULING for easier tracking. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding as we pray for the safety and 
well-being of everyone.  
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